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14 March 2007

Mr. Rick Brown

Intrastate Water Management and Development Section
COLORADO WATER CONSERVATION BOARD

1580 Logan Street, Suite 600

Denver, CO 80203

RE: Lake San Cristobal Project
Water Supply Reserve Account 2006-2007 Grant Application
Gunnison Basin Roundtable

Dear Mr. Brown:

Please find enclosed the above referenced application to (1) determine the firm yield of
the proposed 960 acre-feet of Lake San Cristobal water storage and develop an
engineering report to support the water right application in Case No. 03CW108, and (2)
analyze the current and future market for water impounded by the structure. The cost of
this work is $35,000.

The second enclosure is a letter from the Gunnison Basin Roundtable, signed by its
Chair, providing evidence of unanimous support of this project.

If you have any questions please contact me at 970.255.6678.

Sincerely,

Ralph W. Grover
Project Manager, Lake San Cristobal Project
Hinsdale County

Enclosures

cc: County Administrator, Hinsdale County
General Manager, UGRWCD
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The Gunnison Basin Roundtable
March 7, 2007

Mr. Rick Brown

Intrastate Water Management and Development Section
COLORADO WATER CONSERVATION BOARD

1580 Logan Street, Suite 600

Denver, CO 80203

Re:  Grant Request from the Water Supply Reserve Account
Hinsdale County and Upper Gunnison River Water Conservancy District
Lake San Cristobal Firm Yield and Market Analysis

Dear Mr. Brown:

This letter is presented to advise you that the grant application for $35,000.00 from
Basin Account funds from the Water Supply Reserve Account for the Lake San Cristobal
Firm Yield and Market Analysis project was reviewed by th¢ Gunnison Basin Roundtable
and its Project Screening Committee, recommended for approval by that committee, and
approved by a unanimous vote of the Gunnison Basin Roundtable at a regular meeting on
March 5, 2007.

Sincerely,

Michelle Pierce, Chairperson

cc:  Ralph Grover (e-mail)



